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APPENDIX C Al

- NTERTAINMENT LICENS|

17 SEP 201
To whom 1t concerns HECEEVED

Re Headingley North-South-Stand-Limited.application for a premises licence

We understand that a premises licence application has been submitted for the sale of
alcohol and late night refreshment Monday — Sunday 12 00-23 30 and for Performance of
Live Music, playing recorded music and performance of dance Monday — Sunday 13 00-
2330

We strongly object to this application and as local residents are deeply concerned about the
impact such a licence would have on the enjoyment of our day to day home life as well as
our local community

We have a very active residents committee and the Rugby Club s in touch directly with
updates about the construction activity Unfortunately the Club have not used this channel
to advise residents of their intention to put in a licenced premises nor to offer residents any
information about the intended use/potential occupiers of the premises This only adds to
our concerns that the intention 1s to use this licence to the maximum allowance
We are a family with a new born baby and whilst the noise from match days at the cricket

and rugby 1s tolerable, the scope of this new licence application i1s so wide that 1t could

severely affect our quiet enjoyment of our home, garden and street, as well as have a

significantly detrimental impact on our local community

Our concerns are over Increased noise in a peaceful residential area that currently enjoys
quiet daytimes and evenings We are concerned about noise both from the venue directly
and from people making their way home at any time but particularly having had the
opportunity to drink from 12 00- 23 30 every night of the week

We also have concerns about the consequential impacts that would inevitably come from
such a premises such as increased litter both on our street, through the ginnel, and around
the local area, piles of vomit, and further concerns of anti-social behaviour in the ginnel
which we are already working as a neighbourhood committee to improve

We wholly object to this licence application which i1s not appropriate in this quiet residential
area of Headingley The specific hours of use and broad scope of uses applied for would see
a significant detrimental impact on the enjoyment of our homes and local neighbourhood all
afternoon and night, every day and night



| would be grateful if you would update me with regards to the date of the committee
meeting and whether and how we and our community are allowed to make further
representations during the consideration of the application

Kind regards




